
EMBRACING KNOWLEDGE,
FAITH, AND UNITY
Spectrum International School warmly welcomes our
students to a new academic year! Let's embark on
this journey with a shared vision of excellence and a
commitment to becoming the best versions of
ourselves. Together, we will explore new horizons of
learning, guided by the principles of wisdom and
compassion that enrich our Muslim faith. Here's to a
year of great achievements and personal growth for
all. Welcome back!
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P R I N C I P A L ’ S  
M E S S A G E

D R . K E R E M  K A R A C A E R

Assalam Alaikum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuh

Dear Spectrum Family,

As we begin the 2024-2025 academic year, I am
delighted to welcome back our students, families,
and staff. This new session brings with it a fresh
start, new opportunities, and the promise of
continued growth and success.

At Spectrum International School, our commitment
to academic excellence remains steadfast. We are
dedicated to nurturing not only the intellectual
abilities of our students but also their creativity,
well-being, and sense of community. This year, we
will continue to strengthen our programs and
initiatives to ensure that every student thrives in a
safe, supportive, and inspiring environment.

As we look ahead, I encourage everyone to
embrace the challenges and opportunities that lie
before us with enthusiasm and determination.
Together, we will make this academic year a
remarkable one.

PRINCIPAL
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Dr. Kerem KaracaerDr. Kerem Karacaer
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I S L A M I C  R E M I N D E R
Do Not Cause Regret in Your Gatherings

U S T A D Z  S H A D Y  M O H A B

Assalam Alaikum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuh
Dear Parents and Students,

In our lives, whether we gather for socializing, business, or
other objectives, it’s essential to remember that as Muslims,
our practices and behaviors set us apart. We should strive
to be good examples in all aspects of our lives, even during
our normal activities. This includes incorporating the
remembrance of Allah and sending blessings upon the
Prophet Muhammad صلى الله عليه وسلم into our gatherings.

The Prophet Muhammad صلى الله عليه وسلم said: 

"No people gather in a sitting in which they do not
remember Allah, nor send Salat upon their Prophet, except

it will be a cause of regret for them. If He wills, He will
punish them, and if He wills, He will forgive them." 

At-Tirmidhi: Authentic]

 This means that if we gather without remembering Allah or sending blessings on the Prophet صلى الله عليه وسلم, we
may miss out on valuable rewards and could feel regret later.

To avoid this, we should make a habit of including the remembrance of Allah and sending blessings
on the Prophet صلى الله عليه وسلم in our gatherings. Additionally, the Prophet صلى الله عليه وسلم taught us a special supplication to
say at the end of our meetings to seek forgiveness for any mistakes or idle talk that might have
occurred: 

"Subhanaka Allahumma wa bihamdika, ash-hadu alla ilaha illa Anta, astaghfiruka wa atubu ilayk"
(Glory is to You, O Allah, and praise is to You. I bear witness that there is no deity except You;

I seek Your forgiveness and repent to You).
[At-Tirmidhi: Authentic]

By saying this, we ask Allah to forgive any sins that might have happened during the gathering,
making it a form of remembrance of Allah and a way to cleanse our hearts. These teachings remind
us that our gatherings should be filled with the remembrance of Allah and should end with seeking
His forgiveness. This simple practice ensures that our time together is blessed and that we avoid the
regret mentioned in the hadith.

As Muslims, we must ensure that our gatherings reflect our commitment to Islamic values and serve
as a reminder of our faith. Even in our everyday interactions and meetings, integrating the
remembrance of Allah and sending blessings upon the Prophet صلى الله عليه وسلم enhances the spiritual quality of
our interactions and upholds our identity as Muslims.

ISLAMIC PROGRAM MANAGER
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Ustadz Shady mohabUstadz Shady mohab
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A C A D E M I C
M E S S A G E

D R .  E S S R A  M A H M O U D

Assalam Alaikum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuh

Welcome to the New Academic Year

Dear Parents and Students,

As we embark on this new academic journey
together, I extend a warm welcome to all of you. It
is with great pleasure that we begin another year of
learning, growth, and discovery at Spectrum
International School.
Our school remains steadfast in its commitment to
providing a high-quality education that is aligned
with Islamic values. We believe that education is
mandatory on all Muslims and that it is not merely
about intellectual development but also about
nurturing character, instilling moral values, and
fostering a sense of social responsibility. 

ACADEMIC DIRECTOR
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Dr. Essra MahmoudDr. Essra Mahmoud

We are dedicated to creating a supportive and stimulating learning environment where
students can reach their full potential. Our experienced and dedicated teachers are
committed to providing student-centered instruction and guidance to ensure the success of
every student.
We look forward to a year filled with academic achievements, extracurricular activities, and
meaningful experiences. Together, let us create a positive and productive learning
community.

Wishing you all a successful and fulfilling academic year.
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IMPORTANT NOTICEIMPORTANT NOTICE
GUARDIAN CARD

SCANNING
GUARDIAN CARD

SCANNING
DROP OFF & 
PICK UP TIME
DROP OFF & 
PICK UP TIME

STUDENTS
HANDPHONE AND

PERSONAL DEVICES

STUDENTS
HANDPHONE AND

PERSONAL DEVICES

Parents/Guardians are required
to pick up their children no later
than 

3:45 pm (Monday,
Wednesday, Friday) 
4:00 pm (Tuesday &
Thursday) Effectively 3
September 2024

Kindergarten and primary
students are prohibited from
bringing personal phones or
devices (e.g., AirPods, iPads).
Secondary students can bring
phones but must handover them
to their homeroom teacher
during the first session or
homeroom time.
All students are prohibited from
using other devices (e.g., AirPods,
iPads or Tables).
The school is not liable for
damages or losses to personal
devices.

Parents/Guardians are required
to present their Guardian card
for scanning upon entry or exit
of school premises.
Failure to present or scan the
Guardian card will result in
students not being allowed to
enter or exit the school
premises.

Parents may collect the
Guardian card 

Monday - Friday : 
7:45-8:30 and 3:20-4:00pm

For additional Guardian card,
kindly submit official inquiry

and choose “IT Department”

HAVE
QUESTIONS?

HAVE
QUESTIONS?

We are pleased to inform an online
platform for parents to submit

enquiries to the school. This form
allows you to conveniently submit

your questions or concerns directly.
Click on the link below:
 Parent Enquiry Form
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7X5zUB00LmMmBohRfnKboWN8wWNpKUtpRAa82AOiMNTScuw/viewform


A/C HOLDER NAME

A/C NO.

BANK 

BRANCH

SWIFT 

REFERENCE (Student Name/ID) & (Students Grade)

PAYMENT DETAILS

RECIPIENT EMAILS

SPECTRUM’S SPECTRUM’S NEWNEW
ACCOUNTACCOUNT

School Fees for AY
2024/2025

106570009914

AFFIN ISLAMIC BANK BERHAD

TRX, KUALA LUMPUR

TAJAN INTEGRATED EDUCATION SDN BHD
(1094206U)

PHBMMYKL

SCHOOL FEES AY 24/25/ECA S-
CLUBS/LEARNING TRIPS

1) student.affairskl@spectrumiis.edu.my OR
student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
2) finance@spectrumiis.edu.my
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UPDATING STUDENTS
INFORMATION

student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my

0389289652 (PU) or 0389289552 (PU)

Parent may send updated address,
home phone or students’ updated
Passport front page and identity card
(IC) or MYKID in order for us to
updating our records

Student Affairs department
can be reached via

student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
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September 2024

16th September
2024

Monday Malaysia Day

17th September
2024

Tuesday

Replacement
holiday for Prophet
Muhammad PBUH's

Birthday

30th September to
4th October, 2024

Monday to Friday
Q1 School Gazzette

Holidays 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
ANNOUNCEMENT

NOTE 
Quarter 1 Assessments have been rescheduled to start on September

18th, 2024, instead of the calendared date of September 17th.
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Click Here

SPECTRUM REFERRAL PROGRAMME
Spectrum would like to announce the Referral Program for our existing
parents who had recommended New Parents to enroll their children in

Spectrum International School. A special promotion of Tuition Fee will be
offered as our appreciation to the existing parents for your recommendation

to the potential parents. The promotion will be under terms & and conditions
applied.

Flows of Procedure

Referral Parent to fill in the Referral Form for
the official record of submission.
https://forms.gle/3DaKomoryvvFoppM7
Confirmation of recommendation with the
New Parent by the Admission Team.
Completion of the admission stages by the
enrolled child.
Agreement signing and payment of school fees
by the recommended New Parents.
Activation of student account and the child is
officially registered as Spectrum student.

For further details, kindly contact the Admissions
team at +6017-625 9303 or email at
admission@spectrumiis.edu.my 
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OPEN DAYOPEN DAY
EARLY CHILDHOODEARLY CHILDHOOD

11.00 - 12.30 pm @ KL School

21 SEPT21 SEPT
20242024

SATURDAYSATURDAY

ADMISSION PROMOTIONS
50% off Registration Fee*

 Security Deposit

5-10% admission discount of Tuition Fee

Additional 10% discount for event guest

Sibling discount applicable

T&C applied

For further details, 
please contact Admission: +603-8928 9652 +6017-625 9303



Dear Parents/Guardians,

At Spectrum International School, we are committed to
providing a safe and enriching learning environment for our
students. As part of our efforts to showcase the vibrant school
community and celebrate our students' achievements, we often
post pictures and videos on our school website and official
social media channels, such as 

           Facebook                         Instagram
           LinkedIn                          YouTube

Request you to give consent to the school to take photographs,
recordings, derivative works including examination results of
the child and to use in any media and for whatever purpose as
the School shall deem fit, including without limitation for any
promotional materials within the Spectrum’s Education Group,
including the website of the School and other educational
institutions within Spectrum’s Education Group.
We understand the importance of safeguarding the privacy and
security of our students. Therefore, we kindly request your
consent before posting any pictures or videos featuring your
child on our social media platforms. Please carefully read and
complete the following consent form:

SIS Release Form

MEDIA RELEASE FORM
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https://www.facebook.com/spectrumIIS?mibextid=LQQJ4d
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EARLY
CHILDHOOD
EARLY
CHILDHOOD
“In every conceivable manner, the family is
a link to our past, a bridge to our future."

NOTABLE ACHIEVEMENTSNOTABLE ACHIEVEMENTS

This month, we dive into the theme of "My Inner Circle," where our young learners will explore the
concepts of family, friendship, and the connections that make up their personal worlds. Through
engaging activities, the children will gain a deeper understanding of different types of families and
friendships. They will embark on an exciting project where they create their own personal
timelines, discovering who came before them in their families and where they fit into these
timelines. Alongside these explorations, the children will learn about shapes, using various
materials and movements to bring these concepts to life. Our teachers will also enhance their
skills by delving into the concept of learning through play, ensuring that the month is both
educational and fun! 

A MONTH OF GROWTH 
We are incredibly proud of our students'
bravery during the first month of school in
August. They have adapted wonderfully to new
routines, made new friends, and embraced the
school environment with enthusiasm and
courage. Their willingness to learn, explore, and
connect with others has set a positive tone for
the year ahead. 
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UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT & MEET THE TEACHERS

LEARNING TRIP

Dates and times will be announced soon! Learning
Trip - Our 1st learning trip on AY24/25! Day, date
and details will be announced. Announcements

School Learning Trip Details
Day: Monday
Date: 23/9/2024
Time: 8.00am to 2.00pm
Venue: Little Pirate Playland @ Pavilion Bukit Jalil

Additional Notes
● Please be informed that students are to pack
their breakfast and lunch.
● Only refreshments will be provided for the
school trip.
● Please provide the following for your
child/children in a sling bag OR a small
backpack:-
○ Water bottle
○ Cap/ Hat
○ Extra mask
○ Students are required to wear school PE uniforms
with shoes & socks.
*Appreciate the items being in 1 bag altogether.

FAMILY PHOTOS

WEATHER PREPAREDNESS

UNIFORMS
We kindly request that each family provide a
family photo for our "Family Tree" display.
Please send these in by the second week of
September.

Please ensure your child comes to school with
appropriate outerwear for outdoor play (shoes,
socks and hat)

ECE KL 

 PE uniform on Monday (all groups), Thursday
(KG2 only) and Friday (PRE K/KG1 only)

ECE PU

 PE uniform on Monday (all groups), Tuesday
(PRE K/KG1 only) and Thursday (KG2 only)
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PRIMARY
STAGE
PRIMARY
STAGE

2-26 SEPTEMBER: STEAM MONTH BEGINS
This month is designed to ignite curiosity by
engaging students in hands-on experiments, and
creative problem-solving tasks. It’s an opportunity
for them to apply their knowledge in real-world
scenarios, and showcase their creativity.

Assalamualaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh,
Dear Parents and Students,
Welcome back to a new and exciting Academic Year 24/25! We are thrilled to have all our
primary students back on campus. The new Academic Year began on 4th August for the
Kuala Lumpur Campus and 5th August 2024 for the Putrajaya Campus. We are delighted to
start this journey with all of you, filled with learning, growth, and wonderful memories.

COMING UP THIS SEPTEMBERCOMING UP THIS SEPTEMBER

MERDEKA DAY CELEBRATION LOWER PRIMARY/UPPER PRIMARY TRIP
TO GAME ON SPORTS HUBJoin us as we celebrate the spirit of independence

with various activities and programs that will instill
love for our country.

Lower and Upper Primary students will be visiting
Game On Sports Hub this time around. The trip will
be accompanied by teachers, ensuring that all
students are guided and supervised throughout the
day.

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

18-23 SEPTEMBER: Q1 ASSESSMENT WEEK
Upper Primary students will soon begin their Q1
assessments, a key time to demonstrate the
knowledge and skills they've gained.
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26 SEPTEMBER: FINAL SHOWCASE -
STEAM FARE

A grand showcase of all the amazing projects and
learning experiences from STEAM Month,
specifically featuring the work of our primary
students. This event will highlight the creativity and
problem-solving skills they’ve developed through
hands-on activities and collaborative projects.

COMING UP THIS SEPTEMBERCOMING UP THIS SEPTEMBER

21 SEPTEMBER: LOWER PRIMARY FAMILY
ENGAGEMENT DAY

25 SEPTEMBER: READ-A-THON MONTH
BEGINS

An opportunity for families to connect with the
Lower Primary teachers, participate in activities, and
support your children’s education. This event will
allow parents to gain insights into their child’s
learning journey, interact with teachers, and
understand the curriculum better. It’s also a chance
for families to engage in fun, educational activities
together, fostering a stronger home-school
partnership.

It is an exciting event dedicated to fostering a love
for reading among students. During this month,
students are encouraged to read as many books as
they can, participate in reading challenges, and
explore different genres and authors. The goal is to
build strong reading habits, enhance comprehension
skills, and create a fun, competitive atmosphere
that motivates students to dive into the world of
books.

COMMENCEMENT OF ECA PROGRAMMES/
S-CLUBS
We are excited to announce that our Extra-Curricular
Activities (ECA) programmes for primary school
students will commence on 3rd September 2024. The
clubs will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays from
2:45 pm to 3:45 pm. This semester, students will have
the opportunity to choose one activity from the
Sports category and one from the Skill Mastery
category, providing a balanced chance to develop both
physical and cognitive skills. 
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We extend a warm welcome to all our new and
returning students. Your presence brings life
and energy to our school, and we look forward
to seeing you thrive in the year ahead. Our
teachers and staff are here to support you
every step of the way, ensuring that you have a
successful and fulfilling school year.
May this academic year be filled with
blessings, knowledge, and joy for all.

Wa'assalamualaikum warahmatullahi
wabarakatuh,

Mdm Suraya Kamarudin
Primary Stage Principal

A WARM WELCOMEA WARM WELCOME

Orientation Day Orientation Day
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Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh

Dear Parents, Students, and, Colleagues,

Alhamdulillah, as we conclude the first month of the academic year, I want to
express my deepest gratitude to Allah (SWT) for guiding us through a successful
start. I also extend my heartfelt thanks to our parents, students, and staff for
their dedication and enthusiasm. August has been filled with significant events that
have set a positive tone for the rest of the year. Our students are off to a great
start, and our community continues to grow stronger. Thank you for your continued
support, and I look forward to the exciting opportunities that September will bring.

Warm regards,
Dr. Fouzia
Assistant Principal - Secondary

SECONDARY
STAGE
SECONDARY
STAGE

AUGUST SUCCESS STORIESAUGUST SUCCESS STORIES

ORIENTATION DAY - 5TH AUGUST ANNOUNCEMENT OF IGCSE RESULTS - 13 AUG
Our academic year commenced with a successful Orientation
Day, where students and teachers participated in various
activities and received briefings on the year’s academic plan. The
day was filled with energy and optimism, setting a positive tone
for the year ahead.

On 13 August, we celebrated the announcement of the IGCSE
results. This event highlighted the hard work and achievements
of our students, showcasing their dedication and the support of
our teaching staff.
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STUDENT COUNCIL AND
COMMITTEE NOMINATION 

We conducted the Student Council and
Committee nominations, culminating in the
election of our new Head Boy and Head Girl.
Congratulations to all the candidates, and we
look forward to their leadership in the coming
year.

AUGUST SUCCESS STORIESAUGUST SUCCESS STORIES

PTA NOMINATION - 23 AUGUST MERDEKA DAY CELEBRATION - 30TH AUGUST
The PTA nomination held on 23 August was met
with enthusiasm. We value the active
participation of our parents in shaping our
school community and appreciate their
involvement.

Our Merdeka Day celebration was a vibrant
showcase of patriotism and unity. The event
featured various activities that emphasized the
significance of this day and allowed students
to reflect on the values of independence and
freedom.
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN SEPTEMBERUPCOMING EVENTS IN SEPTEMBER

 STEAM FAIR MONTH LEARNING TRIP TO MULTIMEDIA
UNIVERSITY (MMU) - 3RD AND 10TH
SEPTEMBER

September will be dedicated to the STEAM Fair,
where students will have the opportunity to
showcase their talents in Science, Technology,
Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics. This month-
long event will foster creativity and innovation.

We have scheduled two learning workshops at
MMU on the 3rd and 10th of September. These
workshops will offer students valuable hands-on
experiences and insights into various fields of
study.

QUARTER 3 ASSESSMENTS

Quarter 3 assessments will take place this month.
These assessments are crucial for evaluating
student progress and guiding their academic
development.

We look forward to another month of learning, growth, and success!

COMMENCEMENT OF ECA PROGRAMMES/ S- CLUBS

The clubs will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays
from 2:45 pm to 3:45 pm.

1.

The program will begin on 3rd September 2024. 2.
Each semester, students are required to choose
one activity from the Sports category and one
from the Skill Mastery category.

3.
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HEALTH INFORMATION BULLETINHEALTH INFORMATION BULLETIN
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STAGE REP PRIMARY
MUHAMMAD JUFRI

BIN ROSLI

SECRETARY
NATRAH AZIS

VICE CHAIRMAN
ZULIANA

KAMARUZAMAN

STAGE REP ECE
SITI HAJAR

TREASURER
AINI FAZLIANA

CHAIRMAN
MUHAMMAD

AZRIL MUKHRIZ

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION
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INTERNATIONAL
PARENT REP
ABU ZAFAR

MOHAMMAD SALEH

STAGE REP
SECONDARY

WAN ZAHIR WAN
YAACOB

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 
YOU MAY FIND PTA GROUP SPACES IN OUR
GOOGLE CHAT TO SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS!
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Photo
Gallery

Moments to remember

AUGUST 2024
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Photo
Gallery

Merdeka Day Celebration

AUGUST 2024
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For more information, please contact:

PU Campus : 03-8928 9552  


